
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 
 

5 September 2019 
 

 
Dear Residents 
 
 
Just some details for clarity on the Street Braai happening on 7 September 2019. 
 
No pre booking or allocation of tables can be done.  If you wish to be seated with a 
specific person/person, please arrange to meet and arrive at the same time as we are not 
pre allocating seating or tables. 
 
Tables, chairs and two braais are being supplied by Evergreen.  All residents attending 
the Braai will be required to bring their own: 

•  Meat 

• Salad or side dish/dishes 

• Cutlery 

• Crockery 

• Glasses 

• Drinks 
 
Hennie has generously offered to supply the “Pap and Sauce “that he has become so 
famous for in prior years.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Saturday! 
 
Warm Regards 
  

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
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